
 

CAMPUS CRIME ALERT 
Alamo Colleges District Police Department 

In order to keep the college community informed:  

On May 2nd, 2019 at approximately 1:50 pm a male non campus affiliated individual reported 

that while at the bus stop located on Walters north of Martin Luther King Dr. adjacent to St. 

Philips College was robbed by an unknown Hispanic male with tattoos on face and neck - 

armed with a handgun. A second Black male subject may have possibly been an accomplice. 

The suspects fled the area on foot north on Walters and a search was unable to locate them. 

San Antonio Police continue to investigate this incident. The victim was not injured. 

CRIME PREVENTION TIPS: 

 Be aware of your surroundings. 

 Immediately report any suspicious persons to the Alamo Colleges Police. 

 Use the “buddy” system when walking. 

 Request an Alamo Colleges District Police safety escort at 485-0099. 
 

Anyone who has any information is asked to contact the Alamo Colleges District Police 
Department at (210) 485-0099 and request to speak with the assigned investigator to this case.  

 

 

ALAMO COLLEGES POLICE CASE # 060507 

210-485-0099 NON EMERGENCY 

210-485-0911 EMERGENCY  

For additional information or updates, please log onto 

https://www.alamo.edu/experience-the-alamo-colleges/current-students/police/campus-crime-alerts--statistics/ 

Date / Time Posted: 05-02-19 @ 3:00 pm 
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